

November 14, 1989

Ms. Felicia Farrar Contracts Supervisor Public Works Department/Finance City of Albuquerque P.O. Box 1293 Albuquerque, NM 87103

RECEIVED

HYDROLOGY -

Re: Fourth Street Storm Drain Extension (Job No. 0305-01) John Murray's Letter Dated November 7, 1989 and Your Letter Dated November 9, 1989

Dear Felicia:

Enclosed for your use in completing the required submittals for our Fourth Street Storm Drain Extension contract are the insurance certificates, the executed competency certificate and the executed agreement for the project.

We are qualified under the "six month" program for MBE requirements. See the enclosed correspondence from the MBE office.

I have received your and John's letters referencing changes to the contract. I have executed the contract as written with the following understanding. We will coordinate with FEMA concerning the completion of this project. However, we have not negotiated the preparation of exhibits that would identify the extent of floodplain removal resulting from the installation of these improvements. such exhibits are required, we would be happy to prepare them as special services.

We look forward to beginning work on this contract in the very near future. If we can be of any aid whatsoever in the processing of the document, please feel free to call.

Sincerely yours,

Michial M. Emery, P.E

President

Enclosures

Mr. John Murray

Mr. Kerry Davis Mr. Howard Stone

MME/br

Job No. 89243.00

**PRINCIPALS** 

MICHIAL M. EMERY, PE.

ANDRES ARAGON-VIAMONTE BRIAN G. BURNETT, PE